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August 20, 2015        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2015-0010 - Draft Rate Order Comments of London Property Management 
Association  
 
I have reviewed the draft rate order ("DRO") in this proceeding as filed by Union Gas on 
August 17, 2015 on behalf of the London Property Management Association ("LPMA").  
I believe the DRO accurately reflects the Board's August 13, 2015 Decision and Order 
("Decision") and the July 27, 2015 Settlement Agreement in this proceeding. 
 
It is noted the Union has included interest to the end of September, 2015.  It appears that 
the Board did not explicitly direct Union to do so in the Decision, but LPMA submits that 
the inclusion of interest to the end of September is appropriate given the disposition 
begins in October and notes it is consistent with past practice.  LPMA has also assumed 
that Union has used the appropriate prescribed interest rates, which declined from 1.47% 
in the first quarter of 2015 to 1.10% in the second and third quarters of 2015. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: All Parties 
 
  


